
+ MASSES FOR THE WEEK 
 
Sat., 8/27 5:00 PM  Chris Grau 
   Teresa Iannuzzelli 
   Tom Rentko 
   The People of the Parish       

Sun., 8/28 8:00 AM  Andy Mahasky 
   Edward Noack 
       Tom Rentko 
 

 10:30 AM  Norman & Eileen Lennie 
   Josephine De Pierro 
     Louis DeLio 
 

Mon., 8/29 8:30 AM  Christopher Segot    

Tues., 8/30 8:30 AM  Ashley Cistaro 
 

Wed., 8/31 8:30 AM  Marie Guglielmo       

Thurs., 9/1 8:30 AM  Special Intention 
 

Fri., 9/2 8:30 AM  Ashley Cistaro 
 

Sat., 9/3 5:00 PM  Jim and Fran Tiner 
   Tom Rentko 
   Robert Miller 
   The People of the Parish       

Sun., 9/4 8:00 AM  Ann Reidenger 
   Ed & Ann Wilcox 
   Edward Noack 
 

 10:30 AM  Thomas Farrell 
   Vincent Lopardi 
   Richard de Pierro 
   

 
 

SANCTUARY LAMP  
In honor of the Lord’s presence, our Sanctuary Lamp 

will burn this week, beginning August 28th, for Antonia Zema 
Romeo, at the request of the Casile Family. 
 
 

St. Ann Church with sympathy prays for  
the recently deceased:   

 

~ Margaret Guasco, sister of Josephine Spano.  
 

~ Maria Rodriguez, mother of Rev. Antonio Rodriguez.  
 

~ Iole Di Tondo, mother of Antoinette Felton. 
 

~ Margaret La Spina, mother of Frank La Spina.  
 

Eternal rest grant unto them, o Lord and let perpetual light 
shine upon them. May their souls and the souls of the faithful 
departed, through the Mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen.  

 
 

 

 
 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 28th, 2016 
22nd SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

 

First Reading: Sirach 3:17-18, 20, 28-29 
Those who are humble will find favor with God. Everyone 
should realize that there is much we can learn from each other.  
Even the most knowledgeable people need to be humble 
enough to know that they can still learn from others. 
 

Second Reading: Hebrews 12:18-19, 22-24a 
The Hebrews are informed that they are not approaching an 
untouchable mountain etched with gloom and fear. Rather, 
they have neared "the city of the living God, Jerusalem." The 
Hebrews have approached a joyful gathering of angels, God  
our judge, and Jesus, who brought us a new covenant. 
 

Gospel: Luke 14:1, 7-14 
Jesus went to share a meal with one of the leading Pharisees 
when he noticed other guests competing for places of honor at 
the table. He warned that a guest who takes the place of honor 
may be asked to move to the lowest place. Yet a guest who 
takes the lowest place is honored when a better position is 
offered by their host. He then added, "He who humbles 
himself will be exalted." 

 

GODÕS PLAN FOR GIVING 
Our Weekly Collection August 21st, 2016 

    Regular $ 4,887.00 
    Electronic $ 1,953.00   
    Total $ 6,840.00 
    Weekly Collection Goal $ 6,500.00 
    Week’s surplus/(deficit) $ 340.00 

 

  

UP-COMING EVENTS  
 

¥ August 29 – Gourmet Café dine out fundraiser 
¥ September 15 – Yoga class begins 
¥ September 15 – Town Hall Meetings (1 pm and 7 pm) 
¥ September 18 – Fr. David Welcome Reception (after 10:30 am Mass) 
¥ September 18 – Catechetical Sunday 
¥ September 24, 25 – Ministry Fair  
¥ October 6 – Blessing of the Animals 

 
          BAPTISMS 
We are happy to welcome the following new 
member to the Catholic Church through the 
Sacrament of Baptism, Nora Rey Essick, daughter 

of Jonathan and Kelly Essick. We pray that child and parents 
will become full and active members of our parish and will 
find in St. AnnÕs a true spiritual home. 

THE WEEK AHEADÉ
	
  

 
 

SUNDAY 8/28 
 

8:00 AM MASS 
10:30 AM MASS 
 

 

MONDAY 8/29 
 

8:30 AM MASS 
 

 

TUESDAY 8/30 
 

8:30 AM MASS 
12 NOON AA Meeting 
 
 
 
 

 

WEDNESDAY 8/31 
 

8:30 AM MASS 
7:00 PM Confirmation Parent  
              Meeting 
 
 
 

 

THURSDAY 9/1 
 

8:30 AM MASS 
3:00 PM Care One 
 

 

 

FRIDAY 9/2 
 

12 NOON First Friday Mass 
 

 
 
 

 

 

SATURDAY 9/3 
 

4:15 PM Confessions 
5:00 PM MASS 
 
 

 

 

 

SUNDAY 9/4 
 

8:00 AM MASS 
10:30 AM MASS 
 



 
Louisiana Flood Relief 

 

ÒThe floods ravaging south Louisiana are 
the largest natural disaster the 

American Red Cross has responded to since Hurricane 
Sandy ripped up the east ern seaboard in 2012ÉThe 
comparison to Sandy is telling Ñ  the storm  hit New 
Jersey and New York in the fall of 2012, destroying 
thousands of homes, leaving millions without power 
and causing more than 100 deaths and more than $60 
billion in damage in the U nited States .Ó (Andrea Gallo 
and Elizabeth Crisp) 
ÒAfter one week mark, Louisiana floods are the worst 
disaster since Hurricane Sandy, Red Cross says.Ó  (The 
Advocate, August 18, 2016.) 
 

St. Ann Church will take up a special second collection 
during the Masses this weekend to assist with flood 
relief in Louisiana. Checks can be made payable to St. 
Ann Church with “Flood Relief” in the comments 
section. We do not take up second collections very 
often so please make sure that you place your regular 
donation to St. Ann in the first collection and your 
flood relief donation in the second collection. 
Donations can also be dropped off at the Parish 
office. Once the donations are all collected we will 
round up the total with a donation from the Parish 
and send one check to Catholic Charities of the 
Diocese of Lafayette, Louisiana.  
  According to Deacon Ed Boustany, the 
Director of Catholic Charities for the Diocese of 
Lafayette, monetary donations will be deposited into 
a special Flood Relief account and 100% of these 
gifts will be used for this disaster. At this time, the 
Diocese is not collecting material donations. Since 
many of their parishes and parishioners are directly 
affected by the floods, most of their parishes do not 
currently have the means to staff donation and 
distribution sites. This may change in the coming 
weeks, but it is not likely due to the vast area of 
damage. 
 My seminary friend, Fr. Corey Campeaux, 
Pastor of St. Peter the Apostle Church in Gueydan, 
and all those suffering from the floods in Louisiana, 
thank you for your generosity. 

Peace, 
Fr. David 

 

St. AnnÕs Social Seniors meet on the 2nd 
and 4th Wednesday of the month at 11 AM 
at the Parsippany Community Center on 

1130 Knoll Road in Lake Hiawatha. Parsippany residents 60 
and older are welcome. For information, call Emilio Prisco at 
973-887-6655. Come join the fun! 
 
 
 

HOPE HOUSE items needed for AUGUST: pasta, ketchup, 
peanut butter, spaghetti sauce, canned whole kernel corn, 
baking mixes, mustard, juice, dishwashing liquid, laundry 
detergent, toothpaste and deodorant. 
 
 

CRAFTS NEEDED FOR ST. ANN CRAFT TABLE  
 

St. Ann’s 7th Annual Craft Fair is November 18th and 19th. 
Now is a good time to think of how YOU can be part of 
this event! Some items needed are: afghans, knitted or 
crocheted baby/children’s items, scarves, slippers, mittens, 
hats, wooden toys, stools, Christmas ornaments, hand 
painted items, holiday ceramics, and related to 
Thanksgiving or Christmas. Please email Carolyn Ruban at 
rruban4824@optonline.net to donate crafts or to work at 
the table. 
 

 

Craft Fair Elves Need Your Help 
St. Ann’s elves are in need of your new and desirable 
items to fill the marvelous baskets for the 7th Annual 
Craft Fair tricky trays. Items as well as gift cards can 

be dropped off at the office Mon-Fri between 9:00 am and 3:00 
pm, or placed in the Church library on the weekend. Baskets, 
colored tissue paper and shredded paper are also needed.  
 
 
 

WANT TO BORROW:  2 !’ x 6’ tables for St. Ann Craft Fair  
DATE:   November 18-19 
CONTACT : Ginny Bissig (973-884-1986) 
 
 
 

 
 

You are invited to “Rediscover Jesus”! St. Ann 
Church will have a small group discussion on 
Tuesdays 10 am – 11 am about this book written 
by Matthew Kelly, meeting September 20 and 27, 

October 18 and 25 and November 8 and 15. For more 
information, please call Sr. Frances at (973) 884-1986 ext. 
202, or e-mail at stannpa@saint-ann.net.    

 “Qui bene cantat bis orat." 
“He who sings, prays twice” 

(St. Augustine of Hippo) 
 

 From September to June, St. Ann’s Adult Choir leads at 
Mass twice a month. Rehearsals resume in September 
and are on Thursday nights at 7:00 PM. For more 
information and rehearsal dates, please contact Elena 
Bocchino at themusicfamily5@gmail.com. 
 
 

The Catholic University of America was established by 
the Vatican and the U.S. bishops in 1887 under Pope Leo 
XIII, and is the national university of the Catholic Church. 
Next weekend Sept. 3/4, we will be taking up the 
National Collection for the university. Your support will 
enable Catholic University to prepare the next generation of 
leadership for our Church and nation. We appreciate your 
generosity. You can learn more at www.collection.cua.edu.  

 

Humility  is  not  thinking  less  of  yourself,    
  

but  thinking  of  yourself  less.  
  

~  C.  S.  Lewis  ~  



PARISH PRAYER LIST 
If you wish to place a name on the Prayer List, 
please call the Church Office (973-884-1986). 

 

PRAYERS NEEDED 
Prayer to Saint Raphael Angel of the Sick 

May the Angel, Raphael, physician in care of our health, come 
down from heaven to cure all who are sick, especially, Gail Egan, 
Suzy Arnowicz, Dona Van, Irene Dekker, Rocco Martone, Susan 
McSulla, Erin Cox, Roxanne Klein, Rachel Brzostowski, Alex 
Garfinkel, Jack Gumersall, Jean Burge, Ben Spitzer, Patricia 
Baio, Judy Grasso, Joseph Percoco, Bob Lapin, Daniel Paglia, 
Kyle O’Brien, Mark Berkowitz, Alan Kohler, Stefanie Appel, 
Anthony Michael LaSpina, Peyton Zitelli, Joseph Bach, William 
DeGrosky, Marcia Kirincich, Ida Kelly, Margie Benefico, Ralph 
Valentino, James McManamy, Christopher Plaxe, Chang-Chang 
Chen, Sienna Ferrugio, Kendra Bramble, Nancy Willans, Jane 
Zegarski, Andrew Bergman, Joan Lent, Ethel Illuzzi, Gil 
Peterson, Jim Frederick, Sebastian Quinn, John Oscovitch, 
Rosemary Hill, Linda Gearty, Megan Szaloczy,  George 
Loveland, Dorothy May, Niula Naughton, Norma Scinto, Justin 
Brown, Rev. William Santeliz, Erika Gruisc, Fred Seelmann, 
Mimi Mutty, Dana Pierce, John Mulhall, Emil Schneider, Phyllis 
Wyks, Fr. John Pierce OFM, Robert Kanaley, Msgr. Leo Carey, 
Anita Nurge, Carla Fresco, Mary Pat Kelly, Dwight Bellinger, 
Ree Feller, Susan Katsekas, Lois Grablutz, Rudy Gottschalk, 
Austin McBride and Domenica Fabian. Be with us, O Archangel, 
called the Medicine of God; drive away diseases of the body and 
bring good health to our minds.  
 

 

A PRAYER FOR OUR TROOPS 
 

Lord, hold our troops in your loving hands.  
Protect them as they protect us.  Bless them, and 
their families for the selfless acts they perform 

for us in our time of need, and bring them home safely.  May 
their sacrifices bring about a lasting and just peace to those 
lands.  We ask this in the name of Jesus, Our Savior.  Amen.  
St. Ann pray for our men and women in the service. 
 
 

 

 

The Department for Persons with Disabilities 
(DPD), a diocesan Catholic Charities Agency, 
has as its mission to serve men and women with 

developmental and intellectual disabilities.  One of the 
programs offered is C.A.R.E.  Ð Catholic Adult Religious 
Education Ð for any adult with developmental and 
intellectual disabilities.  Each month we meet for prayer, 
fellowship, singing and learning about God’s love.  Meetings 
are held at St. Thomas the Apostle Church, 5637 Berkshire 
Valley Road, Oak Ridge.  For information on this beautiful 
ministry please visit www.dpd.org or contact Patricia 
Barrett at (973) 406-1103 or at patriciabarrett@dpd.org .  

 
 Éthat after the 8:30 AM daily Mass 
we pray the Rosary? All  are welcome, 

please join us ! 
 

 
!
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~ St. Thomas Aquinas ~ 
 

Blue Army Shrine, in Asbury, NJ. Honor Our Lady's plea 
in Dec.10, 1925 of requesting five consecutive First 
Saturdays of Reparation. Saturday, Sept. 3rd, First 
Saturday Devotion. Confessions, Rosary and Divine 
Mercy Chaplet.  Bishop James F. Checchio, Special 
Guest Celebrant for 12:15 pm Holy Mass. Bring your 
family and friends to answer the call of the Child Jesus. For 
more information, please visit www.bluearmy.com or call 
908-689-1700. 

 

Rel igious Education News!

Attention: on Monday are ONLY Grades 
1 and 3 classes (4:15 pm - 5:30 pm), 
and on Wednesday, ONLY Grades 3, 4, 

5 and 6 classes (4:15 pm – 5:30 pm).  Classes that are 
too large will be divided thus: half will attend Sept.-
Dec., and half  Jan.-May. It is not too late to volunteer! 
Please call Sr. Frances at (973) 884-1986 ext. 202, or e-
mail stannpa@saint-ann.net. Sunday Classes are full.  
 
 

St. Ann’s Confirmation Program is looking 
for 4 small group leaders for the 
Confirmation Program starting in the fall. 

Commitments: 
¥ 10 Sunday Sessions: 9/18, 9/25, 10/2, 10/16, 10/23, 

10/30, 11/6, 11/20, 11/27, 12/4 
¥ Class Time: 9:00 – 10:15 am 
¥ 2 Training Sessions – 1 on the program schedule and 

1 required Youth Protection course (VIRTUS).       
Please consider becoming part of our team. We promise 
it will be a rewarding experience! Please contact Mike 
Nicosia at stannym@saint-ann.net for more information. 
 

!

As usual, the community of St. Ann 
has come through to support those 
in need. Our school supplies drive  
was very successful ,  and students 

served by Marten De Porres, Roots & Wings, JBWS 
and Family  Intervention Services  wil l  be off to a 
great start this school year!  Thank you, and God 
bless you for your generosity . 
 

 

St. Ann Church Ministry Fair 2016 
 

What talent do you have and would like to share 
with others? The Ministry Fair will be held in 
the atrium of St. Ann Church on September 24 
and 25. Parishioners can learn about and sign up 
for any ministries offered by the community of St. Ann. If you 
are not able to attend but would like to volunteer, please 
contact the ministry head, names and contact information are 
listed in the bulletin and on the website www.saint-ann.net.  
 

 

All Saints Academy has openings for September 2016 
for NJ certified Elementary, Special Ed. or Early 
Childhood teachers and teacher aides for the After 
School Care Program. All positions are part-time for 

Mon.-Fri., from 2:30 pm to 6 pm, and include supervising approx. 
40 children from preschool to grade 7. To apply, please contact 
Mrs. Judy Berg at (973) 334-4704 or at jberg@allsaintspar.org.



The Feast of Life Awaits You! 
 Rev. Richard Fragomeni will lead a 
wonderful four-course meal retreat 
ÒDining in the Kingdom Ð A Menu for the Feast of 
Life.Ó Three dates and three locations across New 
Jersey. For more information and the registration form 
please call (609) 702-7858, or you can e-mail 
sacreddoorwaysnj@gmail.com, or visit the website 
www.sacreddoorways.org.  

Diocesan Men’s Conference 
 

Join the Diocese of Paterson Men’s Conference on 
Saturday, October 15 at St. Paul Inside the Walls in 
Madison, from 8:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Former NFL 
receiver, Danny Abramowicz, Peter Herbeck, and Pete 
Burak will make presentations.  The conference will 
conclude with Mass celebrated by Bishop Serratelli.  Visit 
insidethewalls.org for schedule, registration and more 
information. 

 
MINISTRY SCHEDULE ÐSeptember 3rd/4th 2016 

 
 

MINISTRY  5:00 P.M. 8:00 A.M. 10:30 A.M. 
Ministers of 

Holy Communion 
MacStudy, Catala, Coy, 
Deacon, Hubner, Manzi Ragg, Herdin, Deacon Rigoli, Beneduce, Toomey, 

Deacon, Bucciarelli, Cistaro 

Lectors 
1. Josephine Carolan 
2. Joe Pisauro 

1. Dennis Bissig 
2. Melissa Acree  

1. Phil Hughes 
2. Michele Hughes  

Altar Servers S. Hoffman, J. MacStudy,  
A. Pierro A. and G. Mercado, S. Ragg A. LaPresti, I. Toomey, S. DeLucia 

Hospitality   Magdits, Fagan  Maquieira, Puchalski 
ChildrenÕs Church    

Troy Hills Nursing Home 
 

Sept. 19th: Mass 
M. Urbanik, P. Herdin, N. Beneduce, V. 

Blazovik, I. & T. Campos 

Sept. 26th: Prayer Service 
J. Salko, F. & M. LaSpina, D. Cecala, G. Bissig,  

N. Beneduce 
 

 


